
 

Urgent items due to be 
considered by Council Cabinet 

 

Every month, the Council publishes a Forward Plan to indicate the key decisions 
that the Council Cabinet is likely to take in the months ahead. 
 
The following decisions need to be taken urgently in order that they can be 
implemented as quickly as possible.  For this reason Council Cabinet is likely to 
consider them at its next meeting on 14 August 2013.  They were not included on 
the Forward Plan. 
 
The items are detailed below 
 
Item Description 

Osmaston Vision: Elton Road 
Quadrant Community Led Housing 
Development 
 

The report is a response to a decision made by the 
Osmaston Community Association of Residents (OSCAR) 
Board on 24 July 2013.  The Board voted to adopt the 
approach as outlined in the report as a temporary 
solution to enable the construction of the affordable 
homes at Elton Road Quadrant to be commenced in 
compliance with the Homes and Communities Agency 
timescales and thus avoid a potential withdrawal of 
funding. 
 

Contract Housing Related Support 
 

The report seeks approval to award the contract for the 
provision of housing-related support services from 1 
October 2013.  A decision is sought at the Council 
Cabinet meeting on 14 August 2013 to facilitate that.  
The item is due to be considered as a late item at the 
Adults and Health Overview and Scrutiny Board on 12 
August 2013 in order that the board’s views can be 
considered by Council Cabinet alongside the report. 
 

 
 
 


